From: - Trevor Birney _

Sent: 11 March 2004 14:46
To: kevin.mulhernw
Subject: UTV "The Iss

Kevin,

Further to our conversation last week, I wish to formally regquest an in-studio
interview with Henrietta Campbell.

As I explained, "The Issue" is a new Thursday night current affairs programme, which
will begin a 10-week run on March 18th.

In the first edition, we are going to examine the deaths of Lucy Crawford and Raychel
Ferguson. We intend to particularly focus on the 1ssue of accountabillity in the health

service.

We have approach several other potential interviewees. These include Dr. Ted Sumnexr
and representatives of both families.

(

E%%;earghal McKinney will host the programme. It is anticipated that we would record Dr,
. Jampbell's interview during the late afternoon of March 18th.

f you need any further information, do not hesitate to give me a call on 07771
32508,

In the meantime, thanks for your help.

Trevor.

Trevor Birney
Editor, Current Affairs
Jlster Television
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